
  
Item 5 

 

 

 
COMMISSIONERS: MIKE O’NEILL, CHAIR, CITY ▪ ANN DRAPER, VICE CHAIR, PUBLIC ▪ HARVEY RARBACK, CITY ▪ DON HORSLEY, COUNTY  

▪ WARREN SLOCUM, COUNTY ▪ KATI MARTIN, SPECIAL DISTRICT ▪ RIC LOHMAN, SPECIAL DISTRICT  
ALTERNATES: VACANT, SPECIAL DISTRICT ▪ DIANA REDDY, CITY ▪ JAMES O’NEILL, PUBLIC ▪ DAVE PINE, COUNTY 

STAFF: ROB BARTOLI, EXECUTIVE OFFICER ▪ TIM FOX, LEGAL COUNSEL▪ ANGELA MONTES, CLERK 
 

   September 14, 2022 

 
To: LAFCo Commissioners 
 
From: Rob Bartoli, Executive Officer  
 
Subject: Presentation of the San Mateo County Housing Element Update 2023-2031 by San 
Mateo County Planning – Information Only  
 
Summary 
San Mateo County is currently in the process of updating the County’s Housing Element. The 
Housing Element is a required component of the County’s General Plan and must be updated 
every eight years. Each city is in the County is also updating their respective Housing Element 
Plans as well. The updated Housing Element will include assessments of the unincorporated 
County’s housing need over the next eight years, policies and programs to address that need, 
and identification of available locations for housing development. 
 
Will Gibson, a Planner with the San Mateo County Planning and Building Department, will be 
presenting an overview of the draft County Housing Element Update 2023-2031 to the LAFCo 
Commission.  
 
Recommended Commission Action  
Receive the presentation   
 
 


